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SWIMMING CARNIVAL 

 

Congratulations to all students who participated in our annual swimming 

carnival on the Monday of week 3. It was great to see so many excited 

students keen to participate and do their best, especially from our year 3 

students who were participating in their first carnival. We were fortunate with 

the weather and a fun time was had by all. Thank you to Mrs Bowman for 

organising the day, the house captains for organising their house teams so 

well, to the parent club for providing yummy, healthy food to keep people 

energised, to our parents and grandparents who helped to start our races, and 

provide place winners and to Fleur and Kelsey for keeping the scores. For the 

first time ï in a LONG time ï BOWMAN house were the winners.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bowman House Captains: 

Kimberly, Thomas, Aleesha and Lili 

 

GLADSTONE HIGH SCHOOL SWIMMING CARNIVAL 

 

Wednesday February 12th, saw some of our students participate in the GHS 

swimming carnival, competing against the other local primary schools. Our 

students represented our school fantastically and came away as winners of 

the primary schoolôs division. Huge thanks to Mrs Bowman for organising the 

students and supporting them on the evening, and the parents for their 

support also. From this, we also had some students swim in the MNSEC 

swimming carnival at Quorn on Tuesday of this week. They combined with 

other students from local schools and WON the 6/7 pennant representing 

GHS ï another great achievement from Lucas, Erin, Aleesha, George, Aaron, 

Lydia and Isaac.  

 

 

Back: George, Erin, Sataya, Isaac  

and Aaron. 

Front: Aleesha, Lucas, Lydia  

and Ameila. 



GOVERNING COUNCIL 

 

Accompanying this newletter, is a nomination and information sheet about Governing Council. Please have a 

read through and think about how you could contribute positively to our school. Our AGM will be held on 

MONDAY, March 2nd at 7:30pm ï week 6. More information will be shared at the AGM regarding specific 

roles on the council, and training will be provided this year for all councillors. If you have any questions, please 

pop in and ask. 

 

ASSEMBLIES 

 

Staff have had a discussion, and have decided to have assemblies in the afternoons rather than the mornings. 

The mornings are prime learning times, and we would prefer to be using the am to work with students more 

successfully than on a Friday afternoon when they are much more weary from their busy week of learning. 

Assemblies will now be starting at 2:30pm ï unless you are informed otherwise, on the same weeks as 

previously advertised ï so, we will see you TOMORROW at 2:30pm. 

 

-Kelly  

On the 10th of February 2020 our schools year 3-7ôs had a swimming carnival at the Crystal Brook 

swimming pool. Fortunately Bowman won! It was really fun and everyone had a blast.  

 

Thomas and I were honored to be holding the shield when we heard Flinders came in second. Thank 

you to Flinders and Eyre for a good competition. We still canôt rap my head around the fact we won. 

 

Thank you to the parent club for the food supply, the life guards, Mrs. Kelly, the time keepers for 

timer, the other teams for competing and everyone else. I am amazed as a house captain for 

everyone that tried and everyone that gave it a shot. Thank you to the swimming club for letting us 

use some of your stuff. Once again thank you for all the parents for bringing their kids and go 

bowman! 

 

Aleesha & Thomas 

Bowman House Captains 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Bowman: 339               Flinders: 304            Eyre: 276 




